
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 4, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

Members of the West Allis Beautification Committee and I have selected various homeowners 

within the City of West Allis as the winners of the Best Porches of West Allis program.  This 

program recognizes and awards homeowners who decorate their porches in a manner that 

maintains and beautifies the environment of our City. 

 

It is my pleasure to announce these winners of the 2005 Best Porches of West Allis in the 

following categories: 

 

Most Patriotic – Elizabeth Remmel, 2541 S. 76 St. 

Most Inviting – Gerald and Jane Corbett, 2374 S. 65 St. 

Most Distinctive – Laura Apkarian, 804 S. 112 St. 

Most Homey – Susan Karass, 1204 S. 72 St. 

Most Colorful – Becher Apartments – Esther Komasa, Manager, with Bob and Nick 

Most Cozy – Andrew and Valarie Medved, 9612 W. Lincoln Ave. 

 

The winners will be recognized for their special efforts at the October 4, 2005 Common Council 

meeting and presented with a poster of the Best Porches of West Allis, which includes their 

winning porch. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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